Kathryn Stobbart

From: Carol Miller < >

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 1:02 PM

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Supportive Housing & OCP Amendments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender

and know the content is safe.

Hello,
| am a resident at Victoria Street, New Westminster, overlooking the proposed Supportive Housing.

| just want to take this opportunity to say | am in favour of the Supportive Housing iniatives and the OCP Amendments
that will expedite this process.

Thanks,

Carol Miller



